
 
 

 
 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

December 19, 2019 
 
 

Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: Consultation – Draft Guidelines 

Potential Projects to Expand Access to Natural Gas Distribution 
OEB File Number: EB-2019-0255 

 
This is to advise that Enbridge Gas Inc. wishes to participate in the Ontario Energy Board’s 
consultations on the draft guidelines associated with the Minister of Energy, Northern 
Development and Mines’ directive to examine and report back on potential projects to expand 
access to natural gas distribution systems for new customers. 
 
Enbridge Gas will not be seeking an award of costs. 
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
  
 [Original Signed By] 
 
 

Patrick McMahon 
Specialist, Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325  
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